
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN, 
 
I am writing to share my thoughts on Perpetua Resources’ Stibnite Gold project.  
 
There are many reasons why I am excited for Perpetua’s project to come to life and I hope through my 
comments you will understand why.  First, they will bring a lot of jobs and revenue to the local economy. 
They do business here locally as much as possible. I have seen this firsthand. 
 
Second, they will clean up and improve the problems and area left over from the old mine. There isn't 
any benefits to leaving it the way it is. Stibnite needs them to come in and clean it up, they are the only 
ones proposing to do so.  
 
Third, they give back to the community in donations and support to many organizations. The way I see it 
there are only positive effects coming from this company and their project. I'm born and raised here in 
Idaho. I have lived in McCall almost 20 years now. I care about our way of life. That's why I feel like this 
project is so important for this area and the community.   
 
Thank you for your time, consideration and for giving Idahoans meaningful time to comment on the 
Stibnite Gold Project.   
 
Most Respectfully, 
 
 
KC Nay, Owner of Mountain Tech Performance  
McCall, ID  


